
 

 

 

FBC, Newman has more than a few ways for you to give…you may give 

online through tithe.ly on our website, by mail, by dropping your envelope 

off at the church office, or at a Sunday morning service. We thank you for 

faithfully giving. Clearly mark your offering envelopes with your name, 

amount of your tithe or offering, your address, and any changes we need to 

make. Please include the date of your offering on your envelope. 

FBC, Newman’s Guest Wi-Fi Password is: guest1234 
 

 If you aren’t feeling well or need to stay home for any reason, you may 

stream the service from our website or YouTube. 

 

NOMINATING COMMITTEE REQUEST:  

If you're interested in serving God and your church family? Contact Mike 

at 543-4917 or msajdalton@sbcglobal.net to find out where you can serve. 

We are a small church right now and it’s going to take us all pitching in 

and helping where needed. 
 

Youth Fundraiser: 
If you have any recyclables, plastic bottles, or aluminum cans, please place 

them in the recycle bins around the church and outside the Youth Room. 
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June 2022 Giving

Church Staff 
 

Senior Pastor Tim Rempel  (209) 602-2492 

Associate Pastor Tim Weimer  (209) 324-4958 

Admin. Assistant Ruth Carey  (209) 631-6585 

Worship Leader Marsha Silva  (209) 585-5246 

Tithes weren’t counted before this publishing. 

/Users/ruthcarey/Downloads/tithe.ly
http://www.fbcnewman.org/sermons
https://studio.youtube.com/channel/UCAo26WS7lHVPN9rZuDKk39g/videos/live?filter=%5B%5D&sort=%7B%22columnType%22%3A%22date%22%2C%22sortOrder%22%3A%22DESCENDING%22%7D
mailto:msajdalton@sbcglobal.net


First Baptist 

Church of Newman 

910 R Street / P.O. Box 759 

Newman, CA 95360 (209) 862-2393 

http://www.fbcnewman.org 

 

  9:45am Sunday school for all ages  

11:00am Sunday Morning Worship Service 

  Children’s Church for TK – 3rd Grades 

  Children dismissed after Special Music 

  All Church Potluck after worship service 

  6:00pm Powerhouse for Adults & Youth 

  “Stand Fast” ‘Submission to Authority’ 

  1 Peter 2:11 – 25 

 

Pastor Tim Rempel has begun reading through the Corinthian 

letters and you are welcome to join him by simply clicking on 

this link, which will take you to his Facebook. 

 

Please join us after the 

Worship time TODAY for an 

All-Church Potluck. Bring a 

dish to share with others. 

Ongoing Weekly Schedule: 
Tuesday  A. A. Meeting here at 6pm 

Wednesday  Women’s Bible Study here at 10:30am 

   NO Prayer & Bible Study on 06/15 

Thursday  Men’s Group here at 6pm 
 

NAMB PRAYER CALENDAR 

Roland and Tedi Caldwell 

Church Planter, The House Church 

19131 Braile St., Detroit, MI 48219 

Thehousedetroit@gmail.com 

@TheHouseChurch313 

Pray we can continue to impact the city of 

Detroit with the love of Jesus Christ. Pray 

God will continue to bless us with resources to feed the hungry, 

clothe the naked and shelter the homeless as we make disciples. 

Pray 06/12/2022 – 06/18/2022 
 

DETROIT, MI 

“Please pray God would touch the hearts of the lost in Detroit. 

As you do, join us in praying He would raise up ethnic or 

language church planters. Specifically, we are praying for 

Hispanic and Asian Indian leaders. Large numbers of these 

language groups reside in Detroit, and we currently need church 

planters who can help us reach them.” ~Wayne Parker, Detroit 

Send City Missionary 

 

Thank you to everyone that helped with Saturday’s VBS! 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

06/14 Annual National Southern Baptist Convention in 

Anaheim through 15th. Both Pastors will be in 

attendance. 

06/19 Father’s Day – There will be NO eve programs 

06/22 CMC Meeting here at 7pm 

06/26 Youth, bowling at Yosemite Lanes, meet here 2pm 

 
 

Series: “God’s Anointed Son” 

‘The Crowd or The Core’ 

Mark 3:7 – 19 
 

Pastor Tim Rempel 

http://www.fbcnewman.org/
https://www.facebook.com/timothyrempel/posts/10222953137511298?notif_id=1643739001822506&notif_t=nf_status_story&ref=notif
mailto:Thehousedetroit@gmail.com

